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From the President 
 
Good day from your new Emperor! 
 
Well, another new ski year (for most, some of you 
have never stopped skiing).  I, as Emperor of the 
Far West Water Ski Club, declare 2024 as "The 
Year of the Skier.” 
 
I hope everyone has had a great winter and time 
off the water so you'll be super invigorated to 
attack the new ski season.  At least I am.  My ski's 
ready, my boat's ready, my body's kinda ready, my 
mind is definitely ready to start skiing in the next 
few weeks.  
 
That being said, a ski course and dock move was 
conducted March 3rd to locate the ski course at 
the very back of Dip Creek.  This makes the 
conditions on-par with any private pond in terms of 
skiability and way more scenery! There's a picture 
of Brian Woods skiing in this location that reminds 
me of Jim and Susan's ski lake in Costa Rica, 
without the crocodiles..... except the water temps 
are slightly warmer in CR?  
 
I'm excited to see what Jim and Susan have in 
store for our 2024 tournaments, hopefully we'll 
have another great year of participation.   
 
Can't wait to see everyone in April! 
 
Your Emperor / President / 
Dock Manager / Token Asian,  
 
Dennis! 
 
2024 Tournament Dates 

April 27,28 

May 18,19 

June 15,16 

July 13,14 

August 10,11 

Sept 14,15 

Oct 12,13 

 

From the Tournament Directors 
 
Dear Far West Water Skiers, 
 
The 2024 Water ski season is fast approaching.   
We hope you are excited as we are for the 
upcoming season!  The lake is well on its way to 
being full again, which is great news.  The course 
will be in the very back where we always get 
great conditions.  The tournament schedule is 
listed here.   For the first tournament on April 27 
and 28, we will continue with last year’s format of 
giving each skier 4 passes for the first round.  If a 
skier makes all 4 passes, then they will be 
allowed to continue until they fall or miss.  If a 
skier does not complete all 4 passes, then they 
will not get a 5th pass.  The second and third 
rounds will be the normal format.   
 
Please call/ text Susan at 559-908-9999 or email 
Susan991@msn.com to let us know if you will be 
there.   We would like everyone on the dock by 
8:30am so that we can get things started early.   
 
We need 7 volunteers who are willing to donate 
the use of their boat in order to cover all of our 
tournaments.    If you are willing to donate the 
use of your boat, please contact us as soon as 
possible so that we can make sure each 
tournament has a tow boat.   
 
If you have any questions, please let us know.  It 
is not too late to hit the gym and make sure that 
you are ready to put the heat on the rest of your 
class.  We are looking forward to seeing 
everyone again and to a fun tournament season.  
 
Don’t forget to pay your FWWSC dues as well as 
your tournament fees. You can pay through the 
Far West Water Ski Club website under 
“Membership & Registration”.   
 
Jim and Susan 
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